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Week	of	July	3

Campus	Closed,	July	4
Campus	operations,	including	the	UH	West	Oʻahu	Library,	will	be	shuttered	on	Tuesday	as	the	nation	commemorates	the	signing	of	
the	Declaration	of	Independence	in	1776.		The	federal	holiday	is	roughly	the	halfway	point	between	the	end	of	UH	West	Oʻahu’s	
Spring	Semester	(May	10)	and	the	start	of	the	UH	West	Oʻahu’s	Fall	Semester	(August	21).	
	
Fourth	of	July	Picnic
UH	West	Oʻahu’s	operations	may	take	a	holiday	on	the	Fourth	of	July,	but	that	doesn’t	mean	UH	West	Oʻahu	staff	won’t	be	on	
campus.	
	
UH	West	Oʻahu's	Picnic	Planners	would	like	to	invite	all	of	you	and	your	families	(but	no	pets	allowed,	sorry)	to	the	annual	UH	West	
Oʻahu	Fourth	of	July	picnic.	
	
It	will	take	place	from	2	p.m.	to	around	8	p.m.	in	the	Central	Plaza	(near	Campus	Center)	and	the	Great	Lawn.	Come	and	share	your	
culinary	skills	because	this	picnic	is	a	potluck!	We	know	that	there	are	secret	chefs	out	there!	
	
We	will	have	games	and	there	is	lots	of	space	for	the	kids	to	run	around.	It	is	a	great	time	to	meet	faculty	and	staff	from	other	divisions	
and	just	have	fun.
	
We	ask	that	you	bring	the	following	items	for	you	and	your	family:
-	chairs	or	mats
-	non-alcoholic	drinks	(your	own	ice)
-	fun	attitude
	
The	Picnic	Planners	will	provide	the	paper	goods,	tables	for	the	food,	and	games.
	
Come	and	join	us	for	the	whole	time	or	part	of	the	time.	We	always	have	a	great	time.
	
RSVP	on	the	Google	form	https://goo.gl/forms/coEd07v6OrAQFgiH2
	
Summer	Session	II	Begins
There’s	no	rest	for	the	weary	for	students	attending	UH	West	Oʻahu’s	summer	session	classes.		The	Friday	marked	the	end	of	the	1st	
Session.		Today,	Monday,	July	3,	marks	the	start	of	instruction	for	the	second	session	of	the	2017	Summer	academic	calendar,	which	
ends	August	11.
	
Important	dates	to	remember:
	

July	5	is	the	last	day	to	add,	or	register,	or	change	grading	option.		It	also	is	the	last	day	to	drop	classes	with	a	100	percent	
refund;
July	10	is	the	last	day	to	drop	classes	with	a	50	percent	refund;
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July	26	is	the	last	day	to	withdraw	with	no	refund	and	no	“W”	grade;
August	11	is	the	last	day	of	instruction;
August	15	is	the	deadline	for	instructors	to	submit	grades;	and,	
August	16	is	the	day	when	grades	are	available	on	MyUH.

	
Mark	Your	Calendars	for	Professional	Development	Day
Planners	for	UH	West	Oʻahu’s	Fall	2017	Convocation	and	Professional	Development	Day	say	to	set	aside	Tuesday,	August	15.		While	more	details	
are	to	come,	it	will	begin	at	8	a.m.	with	check-in	and	a	light	breakfast.		At	8:30	a.m.	the	day’s	program	will	begin.	Here’s	a	link	to	news	of	last	year’s	PD	
Day:	http://www.uhwo.hawaii.edu/ekamakanihou/?p=4431

“edcamp	UHWO”	set	for	Thursday
Education	Division	Assistant	Professors	Cathy	Ikeda	and	Associate	Specialist	Stephanie	Kamai	have	organized	“edcamp	UHWO,”	between	11:30	a.m.	
and	2	p.m.,	Thursday,	July	6	in	the	Campus	Center	multi-purpose	room.		The	free	event	is	open	to	Education	students,	alumni	and	mentor	teachers,	
and	is	billed	as	an	“UNconference”	where	attendees	determine	the	topics	and	facilitate	sessions.

New	Hires	at	UH	West	Oʻahu
Please	welcome	the	following	people	to	the	campus:			
Daniel	Lipe	-	Junior	Specialist	(Sustainable	Community	Food	Systems)
Trudy	Asato	-	Instructional	and	Student	Support	(Student	Conduct	&	Compliance)
Greg	Wiles	-	Public	Information,	Public	Events	Planning	and	Publications	(Public	Information
Officer)
Wayne	Fredericks	-	University	Security	Officer	

New	in	E	Kamakani	Hou

Canefield	Songs:	Holehole	Bushi	screened	at	Smithsonian's	National	Museum	of	American	History:	
UH	West	Oʻahu	hosts	administrators	from	Maori	institution:	Canefield	Songs:	Holehole	Bushi,	a	
fascinating	documentary	peering	into	the	lives	of	Japanese	plantation	workers	in	Hawaiʻi,	was	
screened	at	the	Smithsonian	Institution’s	National	Museum	of	American	History	on	Thursday,	
June	22,	2017.		The	half-hour	film	was	co-produced	by	University	of	Hawaiʻi-West	
Oʻahu’s	Center	for	Labor	Education	and	Research	and	PBS	Hawaiʻi.	[Read	More]

	
UHWO	Graduates	Sought	for	Survey	to	Improve	Alumni	Programs:	University	of	Hawaiʻi–West	
Oʻahu’s	more	than	6,000	alumni	are	being	polled	on	ways	the	graduates	may	be	better	served	
through	alumni	engagement	programs.	[Read	More]

For	the	latest	UHWO	event	information,	view	and	submit	listings	to	the	UHWO	calendar.
Want	to	include	your	story	in	the	This	Week	at	UHWO	News	Bulletin	or	E	Kamakani	Hou?	Submit

a	Communications	Request	Form	to	the	UH	West	Oʻahu	Communications	Department.

of	

	 	
University	of	Hawai‘i	-	West	O‘ahu

91-1001	Farrington	Highway,	Kapolei,	Hawaiʻi	96707
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ph:		689-2800		l		www.uhwo.hawaii.edu
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